
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
➪​Happy teacher appreciation week! Teachers thank you for all 

that you have done! You are the best! Students make sure to 
thank your teachers this week!  

➪​Dance will be presenting their spring show “Pure love” Friday 
May 9th and Saturday May 10th  at 7pm in the PAC. Tickets 
are $10 online or at the door. More information is available on 
the dance Instagram @lhhsdp, don't miss it! 

➪​Attention all girls! Girls Tennis tryouts will take place on 
Monday, May 19th and Tuesday, May 20th, from 3:30-4:30.  
Choose one of those two days and become part of this 
successful tennis program.  Please check the LHHS Tennis 
Instagram to register or see Mr. Marshall in room 234.    

➪​Attention driving students who park in the student parking lot:  
As we approach the end of the year, more students can now 
drive. Since some students are parking without a school 
permit, those who have paid for permits are finding they do 
not have a space available to them to park when they arrive.  
Remember you must display a parking permit to avoid school 
consequences or a parking citation. If you would like to get a 
parking permit, pick up an application in the front office; 
permits can be paid for in room 17.   

➪​Congratulations to our Boys Baseball team as they clinched 
the league title against Canyon yesterday.  Be on the lookout 
for the beginning of playoffs next week! 
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➪​Attention all Seniors - check your Seniors Class of 2025 
Google Classroom for an update on getting your signatures 
for your cords, medallions, and stoles. 

➪​Attention Seniors - Graduation Banners are for sale now on 
the ASB webstore.  

➪​If you had any problems with signing up for asb interviews 
please let Mr fritter know! 

➪​Thank you La Habra and have a Wallace Wednesday  


